
  

Press release 

In implementation of its tasks which are established in the Civil Code and 
Corporate Bylaws, on May 12, 2017 Alperia’s Supervisory Board approved 
the separate and consolidated annual financial statements as at 31 
December 2016, which were approved by the Management Board on April 
21, 2017. 
  
On that occasion, as a result of Alperia SpA’s net profit of approximately 16 
million euros, the Supervisory Board also agreed upon approving the 
Management Board’s proposal of submitting to the shareholder’s meeting 
the distribution to shareholders of about 15.2 million euros in the form of a 
dividend; the remaining 0.8 million will be allocated pursuant to the 
mandatory reserve requirements.” 
  

For further information: 

Paolo Vanoni            Stefan Stabler 
Chief Strategy Officer                  Head of Corporate Communication 
paolo.vanoni@alperia.eu                               stefan.stabler@alperia.eu 

Bolzano/Bozen, 12th May 2017  
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